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  Dear Classmates: 

 

During the DePauw 2016-17 school year, the University will assist your 1962 Class Reunion 

Committee in creating what we feel will be an enjoyable and meaningful 55th Class Reunion.  

The reunion will be held concurrent with DePauw’s 2017 Alumni Reunion Weekend scheduled 

for Friday, June 9 through Sunday, June 11 in Greencastle.  It will be an occasion to renew 

friendships, reflect on paths taken and not taken, and create new memories of a place we once 

called home.  Please mark these dates on your calendar for a weekend of fun, food and lots of 

laughter. 

 

As DePauw marks nearly 180 years of existence, our reunion will also present an opportunity to 

see the changes the campus has undergone since we last met for our 50th Class Reunion.  The 

University is beautiful and impressive, with many remarkable new buildings, athletics stadiums, 

old building renovations, new main entrance and attractive new landscaping.  You will also 

experience the efforts by the University and City of Greencastle to combine many functions and 

facilities, including a new music venue, downtown bookstore, new dining opportunities, and a 

Starbucks Café. 

 

Toward providing a positive reunion experience for our class, the Office of Alumni Engagement 

has reserved a limited number of rooms at the Holiday Inn Express in Cloverdale for our use.  

DePauw is also making plans for a shuttle service between the hotel and campus.  We encourage 

you to contact the Holiday Inn Express now to reserve your room by calling 765-795-5050 and 

using the code “DPU” for a group discount.  For those comfortable with housing on campus in 

the residence halls, that will also be available. 

 

During the next seven months, the Reunion Committee will be involved in planning and 

communication efforts.  We welcome your input and would like to hear suggestions about ways 

to enhance our reunion experience.  If you are interested in sharing your thoughts, please contact 

us at the email addresses listed below. 

 

A successful reunion is marked by one key element – the number of people attending.  So 

whether you want to visit an old living unit or simply need an excuse to reconnect with friends, 

our 55th Reunion will be a perfect opportunity.  Please be sure to update your preferred method 

of contact by emailing the Office of Alumni Engagement at alumnioffice@depauw.edu or by 

calling 877-658-2586.  There will be a lot of correspondence sent in the coming months, and we 

want you with us every step of the way.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on June 9 - 11, 2017. Best regards and take care, 

 

Your 1962 Class Reunion Committee 

 

Chuck and Ginny (Nelson) Combs Pat (Murphy) DeArmond Wally Foltz 

charcom6@aol.com   pdearmond@outlook.com michelefoltz@gmail.com  

 

Larry and Ellie (Zimmerly) Rink Kit Lortz   John Kellogg 
lrinkmd@aol.com   starwood@one.net  jhnkellogg@aol.com 
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